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Indiana!
Cheers, 

Studying patterns of the production, distribution, 
and consumption of Indiana goods is one area of 
historical archaeological research that can inform 
us about the lives of past Hoosiers. Highlighted are 
images of a beer wagon, a small-scale still, a 
large-scale brewery, and material culture regarding 
the role of alcohol in Indiana. 
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Archaeology and the 

Production of Hoosier Spirits 
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